
To Mars observers: 

As is evident in recent posts to the Halifax RASC Discussion list, there is growing interest in 
observing Mars. For observers in mid-northern latitudes, the next few weeks will see the best 
opposition of Mars that will occur within the next 15 years! Not only are we in a favourable time of 
year for observing, but as the diagram on p. 220 of the Observer’s Handbook shows, Mars will 
not come as close again until 2035. Mars will be nearly as large in 2033, but for us its declination 
that year (about –28°) is not good. 

Using the Astronomical Almanac, I have prepared material to assist Martian observing 
opportunities during the next few weeks (see below). It has been 22 years since I last assembled 
a similar table, for the 1999 Observer’s Handbook and the opposition of Mars that year.  










